
 

Looking SE from the crossover.  Main species of plants are Peppermints, Woolly Bush and Sword Sedge.  
No possum dreys were seen and no large cockatoo trees within the area to be cleared.  No records of TPFL, TEC or PEC. 



 

Some of the site is mapped as Peppermint Low Forest (Sandiford and Barret 2010).  The remainder of the site is unmapped possibly due to Western Power 
having just maintained the area.  The 2007 aerial does look a lot sparser.  

 



 

1988 aerial showing that most of the site was previously clear of vegetation. 

 



 

Looking SE from first power pole.  This area is most likely regrowth from mulching works under the powerlines. 

 

 



 

Looking SE from the Bibbulmun Track entrance.
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 Looking NW towards the crossover (including the 1st Power pole).  


